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 Our mechanics been busy working on the route and activity buses servicing 

them and keeping them up to date.   They been servicing the district vehicles. 

 

 We had to send one of the route buses to cut bank to get worked on.  The 

electronics on it was not working properly.  The wiring harness may have to get 

replaced. 

 

 We had some of our bus driver’s update their d.o.t physicals and driver’s 

license that was due.  After they update we have to get the certificate signed by 

the chairwomen of the board of trustees and sent to the County Superintendent 

so he can update his records.  Then we are updated in O.P. I. 

 

 We had 2 mechanics go to Bozeman to pick up a district vehicle and haul it 

back on a trailer. 

 

As of today April 17, 2018 we had 27 trips. 

 

Wayne Hall is doing transportation evaluations daily. 

 

Teri DeRoche 

 

 

  


